
Attachment C_Email Reminder_Incomplete Registration

Subject: Your Registration Survey for the Preparing Healthcare Workers to Work in Ebola Treatment 
Units (ETUs) in Africa: Training Toolkit

Dear <First name>  <Last Name> <of Organization name> (if they rep. an org and included the name 
before they stopped)

Thank you for your interest in the Preparing Healthcare Workers to Work in Ebola Treatment Units 
(ETUs) in Africa: Training Toolkit. You are receiving this email because you did not complete the entire 
registration survey. 

Please use the link below to finish the registration. The registration must be completed in order to 
access the planning materials and the toolkit. 

<insert link>

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at ebolatrnkit@cdc.gov.

Thank you,

CDC, Ebola Training Toolkit 
ebolatrnkit@cdc.gov
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